From: Lorraine Watling 
Sent: 09 April 2019 22:07
To: Planning
Subject: Heyford Park Shadow Parish Council planning responses

Dear Andrew

I have already sent a separate email to you requesting an extension in time for planning application 19/00543/REM. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is to confirm that the Heyford Park Shadow Council wishes to make no comment about planning application Ref: 19/00438/REM.

Unfortunately, when Shadow Cllrs tried to view and consider the planning applications 19/00439/REM and 00440/REM on the planning portal the same documents came us as for 00438/REM. The Shadow Council therefore felt unable to comment on these two planning applications. 

The Shadow Council will respond to you about 19/00446/F separately, either tomorrow or Thursday in time to meet the planning response deadline which is Thursday 11th April.

Best wishes
Lorraine

Lorraine Watling 
Clerk to Heyford Park Shadow Council

Best wishes
Lorraine 

Lorraine Watling
Clerk to Heyford Park Shadow Council


